
From: Ben Redford <Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au>  
Sent: Monday, 30 August 2021 3:41 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Justice Ross <ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: 4 yearly review of modern awards - SCHADS Award AM2018/26 & AM2020/100 
 
Dear Sir 
 
We refer to this matter. 
 
The Commission has directed that reply submissions in relation to several matters should be 
filed by 4PM today. 

These matters include two matters referred to in the Commission’s decision issued on 25 
August 2021 ([2021] FWCFB 5244 (the Decision). 
 
For the avoidance of any doubt, UWU does not intend to file reply submissions. In the event 
that it is necessary, we will address the matter referred to in the decision at [129] and [130] 
in the hearing of this matter, listed for Wednesday 1 September 2021. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Ben Redford 
Director – Strategic Power 
United Workers Union 
 
P: (03) 9235 7777 
E:   ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au 
W: unitedworkers.org.au 
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